
Raquel Willson
Limington

It has come to my attention that two bills in front of you mean destruction for Maine 
farms and higher food prices for Maine citizens.
Please vote against LD 151 and LD 1022.  The last thing we need is more regulations 
that make it difficult for an honest person to have a farm and provide food for the 
people of Maine.
Thank you!
Raquel Willson
Limington


